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March 18, 1996 Site Ref: LUST Case #1500.WD

Chippewa County

Mr. Burt Wright

Chippewa Valley Regional Airport
3800 Starr Avenue

Eau Claire, Wi 54703

SUBJECT: Site Closure for the Chippewa Valley Regional Airport Maintenance
Garage Located at 3800 Starr Avenue, Eau Claire, Wi

Dear Mr. Wright:

On October 5, 1995, the Department of Natural Resources provided a notice to
you that the degree and extent of petroleum contamination at the above-named
site was required to be investigated and remediated. We have since been informed
that the required investigation and remediation have been accomplished.

On March 14, 1996, the maintenance garage was reviewed by the Western
District Closeout Committee for possible closure under ch. NR 726, Wisconsin
Administrative Code. Based on the investigative and remedial documentation
provided to the Department, it appears that the petroleum contamination at the
above-named site has been remediated in compliance with the requirements of chs.
NR 700 to 724, Wisconsin Administrative Code. Therefore, the Department
considers the case "closed,” having determined pursuant to ch. NR 726, Wisconsin
Administrative Code, that no further action is necessary at the site.

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact me at
(715) 839-3775.

Sincerely,

J

ohn R. Grump
Hydrogeologist
JRG/ah
c: Bill Evans
Frank Lowry, SEH
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